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August 5, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
This year the Washington Township School District is partnering with the YMCA – Camp Bernie to provide before & 
after care programs for Washington Township School District students.    The program is open to all students in 
kindergarten – 6th grade.   The program will run at Brass Castle School from 7:00am to 8:35am and at Port Colden 
School from 3:30pm – 6:00pm.   Students will continue to be transported between school in order to participate in 
the childcare programs.    
 
To enroll in the childcare program for the 2022-23 school year, please complete the YMCA – Childcare Enrollment 
forms.   Completed forms can be emailed to info@campbernieymca.org.   
 
All registrations and billing for the childcare program will be completed by YMCA – Camp Bernie.   Please note that 
if you had an outstanding balance from the 2021-22 childcare program, you will not be able to register for this 
program until this outstanding balance has been paid.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 
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